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Our editorial board is proud to present Visions of Research in Music Education (VRME) 
- Volume 4. Authors Walker, Wolf, Guerrini, Bower and Abrahams would like to share 
their research with the greater music education community, each offering their 
suggestions on how to improve music education. 
 
The various authors have looked closely at middle school students, kindergarten children, 
elementary pupils, and choral curriculum as they hope to make a difference in what 
happens in the educational setting. Their efforts are but another step toward helping each 
of us improve music instruction regardless of the age of the learner. It is our hope that as 
you reflect on your own teaching and the research presented in VRME that you find 
something of interest to you. It is only through our collective efforts that learners in our 
classrooms are provided with the appropriate tools for their continued success in the 
music rooms of each of our schools. 
 
If you are interested in submitting your recent research projects for possible publication 
in VRME - Volume 5, please feel free to forward your material to our editorial board for 
review. Additional information is located at http://musicweb.rutgers.edu/vrme/. 


